
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Public Hearing 

Monday, February 1, 2021 
 
Chairman Lee called a public hearing with the Board of Supervisors to order at 6:00 p.m. 
following salute to the flag.  Supervisors Davis, Lee and Welka were present, as were, 
Zoning Administrator Cass, Solicitor Chris Sennett, Engineer Jonas, Secretary Vallimont, 
and three interested persons.  
 
Chairman Lee explained that the purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding 
an amendment to the Summit Township Transportation Map, to vacate an existing Right-of-
Way running west and east between Peach Street and Nies Road and to become an integral 
part of parcel ID #40-021-101.0-042.00.  This is a 25’ x 1200’ piece of property that 
originally had been created for a road.  The road was never developed, as this is too narrow. 
 
There was no correspondence. 
 
Jim Chojnacki questioned whether a cul-de-sac could be created at the end of Nies Road in 
exchange for the vacation of the ROW.  Welka explained that there is currently a turn-around 
that is sufficient. 
 
Motion by Lee, second by Welka, to adjourn the public hearing at 6:03 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Vallimont 
Municipal Secretary 
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